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While construction of the full project is planned for 2021 to 2023, King County is also planning one or more 
early action projects. King County’s work studying soils in July will further the assessment of locations for 
potential installations of green stormwater infrastructure on the right-of-way (also known as planting strips).  
 
The County plans construction of early action projects for 2019.  
 
The project team knows that residents may have many questions about green stormwater infrastructure and 
what it means for their street. Should construction be planned, King County will work with the community to 
provide project information and identify potential impacts. Stay up to date by visiting this web page, by 
signing up for the project email list, and by using the contact information here to check in with us with any 
comments or questions. 
 
For more information, view the updates: 

• 1st Ave. NE: potential early action project  and drainage study  (on 60th St NE) 
• potential early action project  and drainage study  

 
View past updates on the project library page. 
 

mailto:dana.west@kingcounty.gov?subject=Please%20add%20me%20to%20the%20University%20GSI%20email%20list
https://edit.kingcounty.gov/~/media/depts/dnrp/wtd/capital-projects/university-gsi/docs/180703_EAP-60thAve.ashx?la=en
https://edit.kingcounty.gov/~/media/depts/dnrp/wtd/capital-projects/university-gsi/docs/180629_UGSI-Geotech-Vactor-60th.ashx?la=en
https://edit.kingcounty.gov/~/media/depts/dnrp/wtd/capital-projects/university-gsi/docs/180702_EAP-77th.ashx?la=en
https://edit.kingcounty.gov/~/media/depts/dnrp/wtd/capital-projects/university-gsi/docs/180629_UGSI_Geotech-77th.ashx?la=en
https://edit.kingcounty.gov/depts/dnrp/wtd/capital-projects/active/university-gsi/library.aspx

